
Senator, 
After reading the Anchorage Daily News article this morning about state retirement pensions, I had to at 
the very least, say thank you.  I wasn't sure where the funding would come from for people like myself 
who are in Tier 2 and a defined benefit program.  This bill is a must if there is to be any money for Tier 2 
and 3 retirees when the time comes, and for any recruitment and retainment of quality employees.  Again 
thank you for spear heading this bill.  Please keep me informed if its possible.  My email is jtmtn@gci.net , 
so please add me to any notification list you might have. 
  
Todd Mountain 
Alaska State Trooper 
Kodiak, Alaska 
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